
AGENDA ATTACHMENT A:  02/12/13 
 
 
 
 
 

UNDERGRADUATE EDUCATION POLICY COMMITTEE 
 

Resolution to Recommend Approval of the RME to 
Eliminate the B.A. in Design in the School of Art and Design, 

College of Liberal Arts 
 

WHEREAS the general B.A. in design has been under-enrolled, and design 
faculty believe their students are better served by the B.F.A. programs in 
communication design and industrial design; and 
 
WHEREAS the faculty of the School of Art and Design have unanimously 
approved this plan, as has the College of Liberal Arts Council; and 
 
WHEREAS elimination of the program will not affect current faculty or staff, 
and students currently enrolled in the program will be allowed to graduate in 
it; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Faculty Senate recommends 
approval of the RME to eliminate the B.A. in Design in the School of Art and 
Design, College of Liberal Arts.  
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